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August 31, 2023

Corey Bouchard
℅ MuckRock News
DEPT MR 149763
263 Huntington Avenue
Boston, MA 02115

RE: PPD FOAA Request - “Cruising”

Dear Mr. Bouchard,

I am in receipt of your August 30, 2023 request for police records under Maine's Freedom of
Access Act [FOAA], 1 M.R.S.A. § 401 et seq. Per FOAA, we are required to acknowledge your
request within 5 business days of receipt, please allow this email to serve as that
acknowledgement. We will work on researching the information you seek. To the extent the
documents you requested are protected and/or confidential, we reserve the right to deny your
request in whole or in part. An explanation will be provided for any refusal, if there are any.
Should the information not be in this agency's possession, we will let you know that as well.

Please note that this request is being added to a substantial FOAA queue, however, I will make
every effort to respond, or at least to update you, as quickly as possible.

Sincerely,

NICOLE M. Albert
Associate Corporation Counsel

389 Congress Street, Room 211 Portland, Maine 04101 | t: 207.874.8480


